
 

 

Wednesday 30th December 2020 
 
  

COVID-19 Update – start of Spring term 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Earlier this evening, the government announced that in order to help contain the 
community transmission of coronavirus (COVID-19), some restrictions to primary 
schools are required in certain areas. These restrictions will be in place from 4th 
January and the operational guidance published by the government sets out the actions 
that these schools should take. The guidance can be read here: 
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/coronavirus-covid-19-contingency-
framework-for-education-and-childcare-settings?utm_source=15f791ab-c8f6-4bd5-
83d3-fb94868b91d0&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=govuk-
notifications&utm_content=immediate  
 
Barnet (and therefore St. Theresa’s School) is affected by these restrictions. 
 
The school leaders are now reviewing the guidance issued by the government and we 
will be providing further details to parents shortly. 
 
Thank you, 
 

 
 
 
Barbara Costa 
Executive Headteacher 
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